
 
 
 
 
July 20, 2018 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
Re: "Comparison of Eye Movement Desensitization Reprocessing and Cognitive Behavioral Therapy as Adjunctive 
Treatments for Recurrent Depression: The European Depression EMDR Network (EDEN) Randomized Controlled 
Trial" 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the above study (and team of researchers) has been selected by the EMDRIA 
Board of Directors to receive EMDRIA’s Outstanding Research Award for 2018.  Congratulations!  This honor goes 
to a researcher(s) who has (have) completed published studies that have significantly advanced the knowledge 
base of EMDR therapy. You were selected because of the important EMDR research that you have led, conducted, 
and published. 
 
The award will be presented at the 2018 EMDRIA Conference being held October 4 – 7, at the Hilton Atlanta 
Downtown Hotel in Atlanta, GA. As an award recipient, a member of your team is entitled to represent the team 
and to complimentary registration to attend the Conference.  
  
Again, congratulations on being selected for the Outstanding Research Award, which clearly reflects the 
commitment and dedication you have demonstrated to EMDR research. We look forward to seeing you in Atlanta.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Carol Martin, MSW, LCSW 
Chair, Leadership Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EMDR International Association 
5806 Mesa Drive, Suite 360 

Austin, TX 78731 


